
 

5th Grade News 
May 3, 2024 

   Tie Club                   

                                 

            

                Iris        Gage 

Iris Mickelson and Gage Arnold earned 

ties this past week.   

 

             

Final details for our field trip to 

Greenfield Village and Henry Ford 

Museum will be going home a week before 

the trip.  Be aware that students should 

be arriving to Woodview on the 24th 

between 6:00-6:15 AM so we can leave by 

6:30 and will be returning to school 

around 7:00 PM. 

   

Day of the Notables:  

Students are wrapping up their work on 

the Day of the Notables project. All 

completed work will be printed and sent 

home no later than Friday, May 10. Your 

child will then have time to put the items 

on a display board and begin composing 

his/her speech about the notable. 

Presentation boards are due on Monday, 

May 20th. In class speeches will begin 

this day as well. 

                 

Math:  

In math we are still working on 

coordinate grids as well as reviewing 

many concepts we previously studied 

earlier in the year, attempting to make 

sure what we learned earlier in the year 

is engrained into their memory.  In the 

days ahead we will be working with line 

graphs and using geometry on coordinate 

grids. 



 

   

Language Arts: 

We are continuing our book study of 

Holes by Louis Sachar. Students are 

enjoying the novel and are beginning to 

put some of the pieces together.  

Spelling: Spelling lists go home on 

Monday. Students need to complete both 

sides of the paper and return it on 

Thursday. 

AR Reading Goals: Students do not have 

specific goals at this point due to the 

closing of the library. It is still an 

expectation that they read for 30 

minutes each night. I have an extensive 

classroom library that they can borrow 

books from.  

                     

Science: We have taken a short break 

from science to focus on our notable 

person research.  

   

Salmon Release: The salmon have 

been released and are on the next phase 

of their journey to Lake Michigan. 

Hopefully they will make their way back 

to Lowell to spawn in 3-5 years! The 

classroom will be getting a sea lamprey to 

observe on May 8th.  

 

History: 

In history we have been learning about 

the Louisiana Purchase, Lewis and Clark, 

Sacagawea, and the War of 1812.  We will 

continue studying the important events in 

American history up to the American Civil 

War. 

     

Contact Information: 

alderinc@bas-k12.org 

616-794-4771 

mitchellc@bas-k12.org 

616-794-4772 

 



 

   

All American Hero sheets are going home 

with students today.  All-American 

Heroes displayed good behavior, have 

done an excellent job getting their work 

done on time, have earned good grades, 

and had great participation in class over 

the past couple weeks of school.  The All-

American Heroes are the following: 

 

Mitchell: Charlotte Crowder, Ana De la 

Rosa, Emma Deeren, Aly Greene, Malachi 

Hughes, Lyndzie Osburn, Kiarra Ridder 

 

Alderink:  Emily Barron, Colby Eubanks, 

Ryver Evans, Nate Knapp, Rory Krick, 

Blake Lawe, Iris Mickelson, Tucker 

Newland, Zirena Niemiec, Rose Norman, 

Avery Ostrander, Silas Robinson, and 

Rodney Summerfield,  

 

Dates to Remember: 

 

May 21/22: Reproductive Health 

(afternoons) 

May 23: Field Day/Day of the Notables 

(12:30) 

May 24: Greenfield Village and Henry 

Ford Museum trip  


